
 

  

 

WOODMANCOTE 

PARISH COUNCIL 
A COMMUNITY SPEEDWATCH 

SCHEME HAS BEEN SET UP FOR 

WOODMANCOTE PARISH  

Neighbourhood Policing Panels & Parish 

Councils have an important role to play in 

developing safer urban communities and 

the adoption of speedwatch schemes 

could assist them to more easily achieve 

their goals. Volunteers receive 

appropriate training, and are supported 

by neighbourhood policing team (NPT) 

staff. The scheme aims to cater for the 

problem of real or perceived speed 

related offending, and through 

partnership with the community it is to 

be used in circumstances that are 

necessary, justifiable and proportionate 

in order to:  

• REDUCE DEATH AND INJURY ON THE 

ROADS • REDUCE THE SPEED OF 

VEHICLES TO THE SPEED LIMIT • 

INCREASE PUBLIC AWARENESS OF 

INAPPROPRIATE SPEED • IMPROVE THE 

QUALITY OF LIFE FOR LOCAL 

COMMUNITIES 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS  

 

 

 

 

REQUIRED  

FULL TRAINING PROVIDED 

BY SUSSEX POLICE 

If you are interested in 

becoming a volunteer please 

contact the Parish Clerk for 

details of how to sign up; which 

will include some on-line 

training. 

07884 962453 or 
clerk@woodmancoteparishcouncil.gov.uk 

If you would like further information on 

the scheme please contact:  

Steve O’Connell 

Email: CSW@sussex.pnn.police.uk 

Tel: 01273 404535 EXT: 561330 
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